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LTC Update: 

• Adenosine Triphosphate (ATP) Luminometers Being Shipped 
 
Adenosine Triphosphate (ATP) Luminometers Being Shipped 
 

More than 300 facilities requested ATP machines from the STRIKE Team Grant (originally 

offered in Long-term Care Newsletter 2023-19). Those facilities have begun to receive 

shipments from Hygiena. The shipments started on June 4 and will be completed over 

180 days (through Dec 4). Shipments go out every Tuesday in batches of approximately 

20 to 25 facilities at a time. 

 

Please note, the boxes come with both the ATP machines and swabs in them. The box 

says “refrigerate contents,” but only the swabs need to be refrigerated. 

 

Once facilities receive their shipment, they should expect an email from Fallon Marsh at 

Hygiena to schedule a training webinar. Training webinars are available weekly. Facilities 

may pick their own time on Mr. Fallon’s calendar for training or they can pick multiple 

slots. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the ATP machines, have not yet received an email 

from Hygiena but have received your shipment, or have any other questions, please 

contact STRIKE Team Project Manager, Allison Lipps, at alipps@health.in.gov. 

 

https://www.in.gov/health/ltc/files/2023-19.pdf
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